The Merrimack School District, in collaboration with the New Hampshire
Department of Education, would like to invite you to participate in this year's
603 Bright Futures Annual Survey. This survey provides parents, educators,

and community members a chance to provide valuable input and meaningful

feedback on how to improve our district today and in the years to come.

Please use the links below to access the latest Department of Education Surveys. The survey
links will be available until April 28, 2023.

e Families in K-12, Preschool, and Private Schools: bit.ly/nhedfamily

e Staff in Public and Private Schools: bit.ly/nhedstaff
e Community Members*: bit.ly/nhedcommunity

* Please note that "Community Members" are those who do not have students currently enrolled

in New Hampshire public schools. Those who do should complete the family surveys instead.

Results from the 2022 survey are available at this link.


https://surveys.panoramaed.com/nhed/family/surveys
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/nhed/staff/surveys
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/nhed/community/surveys
https://secure.panoramaed.com/nhed/understand

